
Ref: CEPC/HQ/ED-Corres/2019-20                           Date: 29th January  2020

To,
All Members of CEPC

Subject: New Drawback Schedule for Chapter 57
 

Dear Sirs,
We are happy to inform that the new Drawback rates have been announced by
the Drawback Directorate, Department of Revenue, Govt. of India. Ministry of
Finance. The details of Notification vide Notification No. 07/2020-CUSTOMS
(N.T.) dated 28th January 2020 along with a comparative chart of rates from the
previous year is enclosed herewith for your reference.

It is pertinent to mention that rates and Cap Value of almost all the categories
have been increased except few HS Codes which have been highlighted in

sheet enclosed. The New Rate is applicable from 4th February 2020.

 Members may kindly take note of the above and avail the benefits.
 
Thanking You,
 
Sanjay Kumar
Executive Director

Enclosures:

1. Notification No. 07/2020-CUSTOMS (N.T.)
2. Comparative Chart of  Rates
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